
You're Cordially Invited! 

Dear Family, 

We are filled with joy and gratitude as we invite you to a special family prayer gathering. Let's 

come together to seek blessings, share our love, and strengthen our bonds. 

Date: Saturday, March 5, 2024 

Time: 4:00 PM 

Venue: Our Family Home, 123 Family Lane, Hometown 

We hope you can join us for an evening filled with prayer, love, and cherished moments. Please 

bring your favorite dish for a shared meal following the prayer. 

Kindly RSVP by February 25, 2024. 

With love, 

The Smith Family 


